
Edinburgh Planning Commission 
Tuesday, February 21.2023 
6:00pm, 104 S. Holland St. across from Town Hall 
 
The Edinburgh Planning Commission meeting was held on February 21, 2023, at 6:00pm. 

Chairman Keith Sells opened the meeting with roll call with Ron Hoffman, Debbie Buck, Miriam Rooks, 

Stephanie Taylor, Bill Jones, and Kami Ervin Commission Secretary present.    Mike Graham, Ray Walton, 

and Deborah Vaughan were absent.  Also present were Town Attorney Dustin Huddleston, Planning 

Director Wade Watson, and Building Official Robert Overton.   

Stephanie Taylor made a motion to approve the corrected minutes of the January 17, 2023 meeting, 

Ron Hoffman seconded, and motion carried.   

Dustin Huddleston swore in Storage Express representatives Tom Clark and Chris Buck. 

Building Official Robert Overton informed the board that Case PC 2023-01 for Storage Express could not 

be heard because the proper notifications had not been done.  Miriam Rooks made a motion to table 

the case until the next meeting and Debbie Buck seconded.  Motion carried. 

With no other business, Debbie Buck made a motion to adjourn, and Miriam Rooks seconded. Motion 

carried. 

 

___________________________________________________ 

Keith Sells, Chairman 

 

___________________________________________________ 

Kami Ervin, Secretary 


